
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Gary Lebsack & Councilmembers 

 

FROM: Matt LeCerf 

 

DATE:  August 17, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Johnstown Historical Society Work Session 

 

    

As part of an annual occurrence, Councilmember Young has requested a work session to discuss 

the successes and general activities of the Johnstown Historical Society (JHS). Representatives 

from the JHS Board including Councilmember Young and the new Director are expected in 

attendance.  


